
 

 LEGAL NOTICE:
The Ohio State Board of Cosmetology requires you to complete training and submit your exam to STUDEX prior 
to begin offering ear piercing in your salon.  Upon our receipt of the exam with a passing score, a certificate will be 
issued and you will be able to commence ear piercing.
For more information on this matter please contact the STUDEX Sales Department toll free at (800)478-8339 or the 
Ohio State Board of Cosmetology at (614)466-3834 (www.cos.ohio.gov). 

APPLICANT INFORMATION

STUDEX EAR PIERCING CERTIFICATION PROGRAM
OHIO STATE BOARD OF COSMETOLOGY

OHRegF1

PLEASE MAIL YOUR COMPLETED FORMS 1 & 2 TO:

STUDEX
521 W. ROSECRANS AVE.

LOS ANGELES - GARDENA, CA 90248
ATTN.: SALES DEPARTMENT

To prevent unnecessary delays please be sure to completely
fill in all information requested on both forms.

Date ear piercing equipment was purchased ____/____/____ Today’s Date ____/____/____

Business Name __________________________________________________________________________

Contact Person _________________________________________________________________________

Business Address ________________________________________________________________________
City, State & Zip
Business Phone #_______________________________    Business Fax #_________________________

Email __________________________________________

Certificate Issued to: ____________________________________________________________________
(Please print clearly)


